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SEND Policy

Our aim at Wild Ones is to nurture every child and young person and create an outdoor learning experience
that is accessible to all. Due to the nature of the activities we offer and the high staffing ratio required for
safety, we are at present only able to offer limited places to children with SEND who require additional
support. Please get in touch with the team in advance so we can discuss our availability, we will always do
our best to find a session that suits our clients.

It’s essential we are made aware of any additional needs upon registering so we can determine the level of
support that is required. We cannot guarantee providing appropriate support for any special educational
need that is not disclosed to us before the offer of a place is made.

We are able to welcome children with SEND at any time if a parent or carer is able to attend and offer
support.

Our team are able to adapt many of the activities to make them inclusive for all children and as we are
child-lead our children are offered a choice of activities. We have specially trained and experienced staff
who are able to work in a small group or 1:1 and offer support and respond to your child’s needs



